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Dear Sir/Madam 
I am objecting to the planning application made by Angus currently under
consultation. 
It is wrong to develop a polluting industry so close to our village for very little
benefit. 

The prospect of wells and flares and popping up all over this area is immoral in
an area if outstanding natural beauty. 

The environment will be hugely  affected detrimentally. 
HGV traffic trundling through our road systems some of which are not even B
roads.

I worry about the potential risk of polluting our water and surrounding geology. 
Ground water systems are very irregular and I dont think the policing and
monitoring of this vital resource is robust enough.

The detriment to the people and the village outweighs any financial argument.
The returns don't stack up. 

We should be persuing alternative green energy resources and not persist in the
use of fossil fuels.

Yours faithfully 

Susan Taylor 

Sent from Samsung Mobile on O2


